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Project
at a Glance 

Consent Decree Project 4.7 

Area Affected: 

• Installation of 18-inch wastewater line
along Lake Candlewood Court from
Miami Lakeway South to Pump
Station #0414 (13940 NW 60 Avenue)

FACT SHEET 
Wastewater Line Replacement 

BACKGROUND 

On April 9, 2014, the United States District Court for the Southern 
District of Florida authorized a Consent Decree between Miami-Dade 
County, the United States of American, the State of Florida, and the 
Florida Department of Environmental Protection, for improvements to 
the County’s wastewater collection system. 

PROJECTED SCHEDULE 

Construction began in June 2015, with an expected duration of six (6) 
months. Work within the pump station will continue until approximately 
August 2016. 
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